April 13, 2011
«motherfirstname» «motherlastname»
«address1»
«address2»
«City», «State» «zip»
Dear Ms. «motherlastname»:

On behalf of the Centers for Birth Defects Research and Prevention, we want to thank you again for allowing us to interview you for our National Birth Defects Prevention Study.

As we mentioned, it is our hope that by gathering information from a larger number of mothers, we may be able to learn more about the subject of birth defects.  Your cooperation has been most valuable to us, and hopefully, will also be of value to other mothers and children in the future. Enclosed is a $20 money order to compensate you for your time.

Please feel free to call either of us if you have any questions which were not answered.  In addition, we hope that we may feel free to contact you again, if, as we progress in our work, any new questions arise.

Thank you again for being so helpful.

Sincerely yours,

Sarah C. Tinker, PhD, MPH

Principal Investigator

National Center on Birth Defects and Developmental Disabilities

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

1600 Clifton Road NE, Mail Stop E-86

Atlanta, GA 30333
Sonja Rasmussen, MD

Clinical Geneticist

Pediatric Genetics Activity Branch

Division of Birth Defects and Pediatric Genetics

National Center for Environmental Health

(404) 498-4315
